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I am submitting these comments in support of Oregon Senate Bill 1131. The 

Chintimini Wildlife Center plays a tremedously important role in providing 

rehabilitation and critical care for injured wildlife in our community. As a resident of 

Corvallis, our family has delivered nearly a dozen wounded animals to their care 

center over the years. They do such a wonderful job with such limited funding and 

resources. A grant providing essential funding for the improvement of their facilities 

and the realization of a publicly accessible Nature Center would be of tremendous 

benefit to both the people and wildlife of the Willamette Valley. 


